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School Fundraiser Coming Your Way! 

We are setting our goals high, and we know we can reach them!  We 

are looking to raise $24,000 by selling World’s Finest Chocolates!! 

PTA will be sending out more information soon. Please keep a look 

out for all of the information!  We are hoping that each student can 

sell at least 1 box of chocolates.  We will be having prizes for students 

that participate and sell their box!  How many do you think your 

family can sell??? 

We will also be raising money during our Harvest Festival!! It will be 

a little later this year, but it is still happening and we’re excited!  If 

you are interested in helping to plan, please let Mrs. Perry know and 

she will connect you to our PTA President, Brandi Byrd. 

 

     Week 4 News – 2019-2020 School Year    9.15.19 

As stated in the last newsletter, student safety is our number one 
priority here on campus.  In order to do so, it’s important our families 
help our school by doing the following. 

 Complete the parent survey online.  The link will be going home 
this week.  We have heard from our students, it’s time to hear 
from our parents! 

 When there is a concern with something happening in your 
child’s class, please reach out to their teacher first.  If it cannot 
be resolved, then please schedule a meeting with Mrs. Perry. 

 A new online bullying reporting form will be rolling out this 
week.  More information to follow! But this will now be your 
place to report bullying happening to your child (or any child). 

 

Important Dates: 
SSC Meeting: 9/17 4:30PM 

Picture Day: 9/19 

Hawk Awards: 9/25 and 9/26 – 

Time TBD 

Principal’s Message 

Thank you to all of our parents that 
have shown up to both our SSC 
meetings and PTA meetings this week.  
Your voice is important and it helps to 
drive important initiatives at our 
school.  We have our next SSC 
meeting this Tuesday, September 17th, 
if you would like to come!  We will 
also be sending home ballots for the 3 
vacancies on our SSC on Monday 
9/15.  Please make sure to send them 
back the next day.  Let’s have a great 
week! 

Quote of the Week 
“Every student can learn, just not 
on the same day, or in the same 
way” 

- Anonymous 


